

Class Agents Letter

Class of 1964

Class Agents
Ron Nichols

Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 765-361-6360 alumni@wabash.edu wabash.edu

Wabash College April 2021 Class Letter

Dear Classmates,

Thursday, April 8th is our annual Wabash Day of Giving, so I will devote the entire contents of this letter to that subject. To bring you up to date, our contributions for the past two years have been \$8890 in 2019 and \$7400 in 2020. The dip last year was probably due to Covid-19, so let's try to make up for the drop by donating generously in 2021.

This just isn't any day. 4.08 is our day to come together to support Wabash and show that no other college on the planet does a better job of educating men than Wabash College. Today we are #AllForOneWabash!

Wally Wabash is challenging the Class of 1964 to make a gift on today's Day of Giving. When the #Class of 1964 reaches 50 gifts Wally will give \$500 to Wabash. Please make your gift NOW to wabash.edu/408.

I apologize for not forwarding info for this eighth annual event sooner, but I'm confident that The Class of 1964 is up to the challenge. I will forward the results of this vital fundraiser as soon as I receive them, along with other news I have received from campus.

Yours in 'Bash Ron Rc2nichols@gmail.com

